RE: Golf Commission Meeting Amy Wooldridge <AWooldridge@alamedaca.gov> To Umesh Patel Cc Elizabeth Mackenzie; Ramiza, Gerald J.; Yibin Shen; Aker, Gregory R.; Tong. Albert Cc Elizabeth Mackenzie; Ramiza, Gerald J.; Yibin Shen; Aker, Gregory R.; Tong. Albert

Dear Mr. Patel,

Pursuant to Section 3.6 of the Lease, Greenway is required to designate a representative to attend the meetings of the Golf Commission. This requirement has not been "negated" by any action of the City nor the ongoing litigation.

We expect a Greenway representative to attend this evening's Golf Commission meeting as well as future Golf Commission meetings. If Greenway refuses to send a representative, we will consider this to be a breach of the Lease.

Please also send me the letter that was discussed with North Course construction schedule so that I may share it with the public.

Thank you, Amy

Amy Wooldridge, she/her
Recreation and Parks Director, City of Alameda
(510) 747-7570
awooldridge@alamedaca.gov
www.alamedaca.gov/recreation
Find us on Facebook at PlayARPD